August 24, 1990

Mr., Mike Stogner

Qi1 Conservation Division
P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Re: Unorthodox Location
Farnsworth "4" No. 11
Unit D, Sec. 4, T26S, R37E
Lea County, NM

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Chevron, U.S.A., Inc. has been notified by Meridian Oil Inc. that their
plans to recomplete the referenced well form the Langlie Mattix (7R, Q,
GB) to the Rhodes (Yates, 7R) will result in an unorthodox location. As

an off-set operator, we waive objections to the Oil Conservation Division
administratively approving the unorthodox location as requested.

Sincerely,

Chevron, U.S.A., Inc.
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